
Erasmus+ project : The soil under
our feet, 2nd year, 3rd trip ..
Last  week,  9  students  from  Terminales  and  Premières  and  their  two  teachers  had  the  great
opportunity to visit our Erasmus partner from Spain in Las Rosas near Madrid.
There, the Croatian team and the Greek team were also part of the wonderful experience …
For a week, we went to class with the Spanish students, we visited Madrid and Segovia and we
explored our theme of migration through many fun and very instructive activities …
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Last week was a week full of memories. I got to know new people with whom I had so much fun. I
loved that we got to know the Spanish culture and I was and still am so thankful that I could
participate on this project.

Gioia, TL2

This experience has been very enriching for me. It made me realize that the language is not a
barrier between people and I got to bond with new amazing people, with whom I will surely stay in
touch for a long time ! Also, this trip to Spain has been a physical and emotional adventure for me
:)))
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Léo, TS1


